
VENUE DATE TIME CELEBRATIONS AND INTENTIONS AND MEETINGS 

Parish Church Saturday 15th  7.30pm Vigil Mass for Divine Mercy Sunday  
Johnny, Kate & Sean Ferguson, Cullane 
Annie & James Hennigan, Ballycong (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 16th 10.30am Mass for Divine Mercy Sunday: People of the Parish  

Parish Church Monday 17th  9.30am Donor’s Intention  

Fr. Peyton Centre Tuesday 18th 12.15pm Intentions of the Seniors Group (Facebook Live).  

Parish Church Wednesday 19th  9.30am Bridget, Michael & Joe Loftus, Graffey 

Parish Church Thursday 20th  9.30am Seamus Mulherin, Kilgellia 

Parish Church Friday 21st  6.00pm Holy Hour till 7.15pm with Rosary 

Parish Church Friday 21st  7.30pm JJ & Kathleen Flannelly, Tom & Nora Flannelly        

(Facebook Live). . 

Parish Church Saturday 22nd 11.00am Margaret Gaughan, 1st Anniversary, Kilgellia 

Parish Church Saturday 22nd  7.30pm Vigil Mass for Second Sunday of Easter 

Tom Gallagher, Treenoughter 

The deceased of the Murphy & Bradley Families, Currower 

(Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 23rd 10.30am Mass for the Second Sunday of Easter: People of the Parish  

NEWSLETTER 

Inspired by the Life and Work of the Venerable Patrick Peyton CSC, we 

the people of Attymass Parish strive to build a Community that is rooted 

in Gospel Values and is deeply committed to the Mission of Jesus. 

Parish Mission Statement 

MONTH OF APRIL 

CHURCH DIARY THIS WEEK  

PARISH AND DIOCESAN SAFE GUARDING 

www.achonrydiocese.org/diocesan-policy 

PARISH REPRESENTATIVES 

Veronica Peyton and Hugh McHugh 

Fr. John Maloney 

Parochial Administrator 
Parish House and Office: 096-29990 

Parish Mobile: 085-2552984  

attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org 

www.attymassparish.org 

Twitter: @AttymassParish 

St. Feichin’s National School 
Telephone 096-45076 

office@attymassns.ie.  

Fr. Peyton Memorial Centre 
Opening Hours:  

Monday to Friday from 10am to 5pm 

If you need assistance please phone         

096 45374. . 

NEWSLETTER ITEMS: Under  GDPR, the protection of your  personal data is impor tant to us. We are happy 

to include your notice in our Parish Bulletin, but please ensure that you have received the consent of any persons      

referenced before submitting a notice to us. Please submit items by Wednesday evening at 8pm, via email 

(attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org) if possible and please include your  contact details. Thank you. 

Newsletters are single use items. If you take one upon entering the Church, please bring it 

home do not  leave it in the seat as it will have to be thrown away.  



 
 
 
 

We remember in our prayers  Agnes 
Campbell, Ballybofey, late of Cullane
(sister of Annie Howley, Carracrum, 
Bonniconlon) and all those whose           
anniversaries occur around this time and 
we also remember all who have passed 
away during the coronavirus pandemic. 
May they rest in peace. 

A sincere thanks to all who have handed 
in their contributions (the weekly        
envelopes) for the support of the parish. 
Please know that your support is very 
much appreciated and not taken for  
granted. Fr John 

1.Please sanitise your hands as you enter 
the church. 

2. Newsletters are single use items. If you 
take one upon entering the Church, please 
bring it home – do not discard it.  

3. There is no room in the sacristy to             
accommodate people due to Covid-19 
regulations. Please wait in your seat if 
you wish to see Fr. John 

Trociare’s Lenten Campaign will be      
finishing this week and they are             
appealing for parishioners to return their 
boxes to their parishes as soon as they 
can and if at all possible to change their 
coins into notes Thank you for the        
contribution so far of €1,405 

Thank you to all who have contributed to 
The Easter Collection for the financial 
support of your Parish Priest. The amount 
received so far €2,375. Please use the 
brown coloured envelope in your box or 
an envelope marked “Easter Collection” 
to make your contribution. Thank you 
very much for your on going support. 

A Holy Hour in honour of Divine     
Mercy Sunday from 8.15pm till 9.30pm 

Congratulations to Gina McNicholas, 
Bohola who won a jackpot of €478 in the 
Moy Davitts 50/50 draw last Saturday. A 
huge thank you to everyone who           
supported last week's draw, it is greatly 
appreciated. Tickets are available in the 
usual retail outlets and by clicking https://
smartlotto.ie/Bohola-moy-davitts 

In life, many hear God's call to         
priesthood. Is your heart open to the 
Lord? Have you ever considered taking 
the risk to follow in the footsteps of     
Jesus?  If so, you are invited to the      
national seminary of Saint Patrick's      
College, Maynooth, on 25 April, to attend 
a special conference on evangelisation 
and vocations in Ireland today.           
Archbishop Rino Fisichella, Pro Prefect 
of the Vatican's Dicastery for            
Evangelisation, will be the keynote 
speaker.  Please register directly on 
www.vocations.ie, or contact the         
National Vocations director Father Willie 
Purcell at willie.purcell@iecon.ie or Rev 
Eric Cooney secretary of the National 
Vocations Office at eric.cooney@iecon.ie    
May God bless you 

CANA Talks - Friday, 1st September 
2023 at the T.F. Royal Theatre, Castlebar, 
Co. Mayo at 8 pm. A 2-hour show with 8 
dynamic speakers all presenting on   hu-
man happiness and potential from a faith 
perspective. For more information, see 
www.canatalks.com. Tickets are avail-
able now. Book via Ticketmaster 
www.ticketmaster.ie or  call the T.F. 
Box Office at (094) 902 3111. 

Mayo Stoma Support Group will meet on 
Thursday, April 20 next at 7pm in the 
Ellison Hotel, Castlebar. Please text JJ on 
(087) 2300580 if attending as numbers 
are needed for the hotel. 

Theology Open Day, is this for you? The 
Priory Institute provides online Theology 
courses to degree level. Attend Saturday 
lectures in Tallaght or from the comfort 
of your own home. https://
prioryinstitute.com/events/open-day-
saturday-april-29 or email                     
enquiries@prioryinstitute.com to find out 
more about our Open Day on Saturday 29 
April  

Quiz Night in aid of Craoibhín Ballina 
Centre in the Cot and Cobble on       
Thursday April 20th at 9 pm. Cost €10 
per person or €40 for table of 4. All     
proceeds to Craoibhín Ballina Centre. All 
are welcome. Go for life games will take 
place in the Kennedy Glasgow House, the 
Quay Ballina on Thursday April 20th 
from 11 am to 1 pm. Refreshments 
served. Cost €3 per person. All are      
welcome. For more info call the        
Craoibhín Centre on 087 2785365 or 087 
3621119. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The message and devotion to Jesus as 
The Divine Mercy is based on the     
writings of Saint Faustina Kowalska, an 
uneducated Polish nun who, in obedience 
to her spiritual director, wrote a diary of 
about 600 pages recording the revelations 
she received about God's Mercy. Even 
before her death in 1938, the devotion to 
The Divine Mercy had begun to spread. 
The message of mercy is that God loves 
us - all of us - no matter how great our 
sins. He wants us to recognize that His 
mercy is greater than our sins, so that we 
will call upon Him with trust, receive His 
mercy, and let it flow through us to     
others. Thus, all will come to share His 
joy. It is a message we can call to mind 
simply by remembering ABC  
A - Ask for His Mercy. God wants us to 
approach Him in prayer constantly,     
repenting of our sins and asking Him to 
pour His Mercy out upon us and upon the 
whole world. 
B - Be merciful. God wants us to receive 
His mercy and let it flow through us to 
others. He wants us to extend love and    
forgiveness to others just as He does to us. 
 C - Completely trust in Jesus. God wants 
us to know that the graces of His mercy 
are dependent upon our trust. The more 
we trust in Jesus, the more we will     
receive. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  

Dear Jesus, the Venerable Patrick Peyton 
devoted his priestly life to strengthening 
the families of the world by calling them 
to pray together everyday, especially the 
Rosary. His message is as important for 
us now as it was during his life on earth. 
We beg you, therefore, to hasten the day 
of his beatification, so that your faithful                 
people everywhere will remember his 
message that the family that prays      
together stays together, will imitate him 
in his devotion to your Mother and ours, 
and will be inspired by his holy life to 
draw ever closer to you with childlike 
confidence and love. Amen 

BEATIFICATION PRAYER 

MAYO STOMA GROUP 

OFFERTORY COLLECTIONS 

MOY DAVITTS 

DIVINE MERCY 

EASTER COLLECTION 

CRAOIBHIN BALLINA  

COVID-19 

CANA TALKS 

DIVINE MERCY 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

TROCAIRE BOXES 

PRIORY INSTITUE 

VOCATIONS CONFERENCE 

Saturday 22nd April 

Reader:  Geraldine Walsh 

Eucharist:  Mary Lavelle 

Sunday 23rd April 

Reader:  Ann Timlin 

Eucharist:  Hugh McHugh 


